
 
BOROUGH OF FOLSOM 

COUNCIL MEETING 

WORKSHOP MINUTES 

November 12, 2014 

 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:42PM 

 

OPENING STATEMENT:  Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the open 
public meeting act, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said meeting has been advertised in the 
Hammonton Gazette and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and place 
of said meeting 
 
ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Smith, Gazzara, Pagano, Veneziani and Gummoe 
ABSENT:  Councilman Kemmerer 
Also Present:  Mayor Lou DeStefano, Solicitor Keith Bonchi, CFO Dawn Stollenwerk, Engineer Gary 
Auer 
 
Mayor DeStefano opened the meeting with a discussion on the Land Sale for Block 1502 Lot 10 with a 
minimum bid of $95,000.00. (Inaudible) 
 
 Mayor DeStefano reviewed the Agenda with Council 
 
A long discussion ensured over the renewal of Collings Lakes Liquor License and Mayor and Council 
decided to table the Resolution until Keith Bonchi does some research. (Inaudible.) 
 
Mayor DeStefano discussed the status of the tree on Collings Lakes Drive that is lying on a Verizon 
telephone wire. Keith Bonchi stated that he will prepare a letter to resident. 
 
Mayor DeStefano discussed the status of the resident with the tree near the solar panels. (Inaudible) 
 
Mayor DeStefano asked Engineer Gary Auer if he could get the monthly meeting minutes from the 
NJDOT from the RT 322 and Rt 54 projects. Gary stated that the NJDOT does not hold regular monthly 
meetings on the project but would get them when they do hold them. 
 
Keith Bonchi discussed the Fibertech agreement. 
 
MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN 

 

Public Comment:  (Inaudible) 

 
Charles Arena (1002 Black Horse Pike) voiced his concerns over the renewal of Collings Lakes Food 
Market liquor license renewal. A discussion ensued. 
 
Jodi Nachman (316 E Collings Drive) also voiced her concerns regarding the Collings Lakes Liquor 
License renewal. Ms. Nachman also informed Mayor and Council of some of the problems that residents 
face when living close to several of the bars in Folsom. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30PM. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Patricia M. Gatto 
Municipal Clerk 


